
 
Dear Timothy, 
 
Regarding to your review comments for 
FCC ID: KA2DWL-650V2, please see the explanation 
as below: 
 
1) The connector is for testing proposes only. 
 
2) We remeasured the 6dB bandwidth test per your requirement 
     and modified the test result of report.  Please find the attachment as 
file 
     name "minimum 6dB bandwidth plot" attached for your reference. 
 
3) For the RBW & VBW setting, please refer to the section 2.1 
    of the report. 
 
4) We modified the test data of Power Density of the report. 
     Please find the revised report & plot attached for your reference. 
     Sorry for the carelessness mistake. 
 
I hope the supplements satisfy all your requirement for reviewing 
this application. If you have further question, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
Best Regards, 
Julia Chu 
 
 
 
 
 

 revised-report2.pdf  
 

 Peak power density plot1.pdf  
 

 minimum 6dB bandwidth plot1.pdf  
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